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30th September 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted to inform you that on Friday 21st November, the Freshwater Theatre 
Company will visit Grange Park to deliver an exciting workshop titled Journey to Indigenous 
America. This workshop has been carefully planned to enhance our Year 6 history 
curriculum. 

During the session, the children will embark on an interactive quest, delving into the lives of 
Indigenous American communities. They will participate in a Tribal Peace Gathering, explore 
the rich traditions of various tribes, and reflect on the significant changes brought about by 
the arrival of European settlers. 

The cost of the workshop is £8, payable via Arbor > Trips >  Journey to Indigenous America 
workshop by Friday 7th November at the latest. 

Thank you for your continued support in providing valuable learning opportunities for your 
children. 

Kind regards, 

The Year 6 Team 

 
 


